
 
PARENT RESOURCES LOG IN GUIDE 
 
This is the link to give parents so that they can access the three digital courses (Me, You and Baby 
Too, Getting it right for children, and Arguing better): 
 
https://www.oneplusone.org.uk/parent-resources-for-england 

 

 
 

To access the courses, parents will need to click the Southern England map and then choose Surrey 
in the list below. This will take them to a new page where they can create an account that gives 
them access to the courses. 

 
Note: If for any reason a parent is unable to log in with their own account, you can create one for 
them. However, please be aware that if parents don’t have their own unique logins, we may not 
have enough data on our quarterly reports to show how many parents are using the 
courses. Separated parents using the courses may want to create two individual logins. 

https://www.oneplusone.org.uk/parent-resources-for-england


Once a parent has registered, they will see all three courses on their dashboard: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


